
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 3 of 2022  
 
Survey Work in Harbour 22 to 27th August and Impact to Mariners. 
Date of Issue: 16th August 2022 

 

From the 22nd to 27th August 2022,  SEP Hydrographic will be onsite in Eyemouth Harbour conducting survey 

work with a 7.2m catamaran, Pulsar [see image below]. 

The vessel will arrive onsite on 22nd August and start survey work on high water on 23rd  August after 

mobilisation. 

Survey of all areas within the harbour limits, including the canyon, basin, and lower harbour will be 

conducted on 24th, 25th and 26th of August 2022 with demobilisation scheduled for 27th August with potential 

for some survey work on this day. 

During this time, the area on the pontoons and harbour walls will need to be cleared on specific days with 

Eyemouth Harbour Master coordinating when and were vessels are to move to.  

Eyemouth Harbour will be closed to visiting yachts enabling the visitor pontoons to be used by resident boats 

when the East Pontoon is surveyed. 

During this period your patience and cooperation is requested to enable the smooth running of the 

hydrographic survey, which is required to effectively plan future dredging campaigns.  Eyemouth Harbour 

Master will be in contact to organise any specific vessel moves as required to create space for the survey. 

Thanks in advance. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 

Brendan Bates 

Eyemouth Harbour Trust 


